From: Jordan, Lise (Law

Sent: 3/8/2013 5:17:45 PM
To: Redacted

; Malashenko,

Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Lee,
Dennis M. (dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: RE: Bechtel Seismic Report

Hi Liza,

Yes, this is a public document from PG&E’s June 20, 2011, filing in the Recordkeeping Oll
proceeding. | believe it is on the CPUC’s website. Here is the link — | hope it works!

ftp:/ftp.cpuc.ca.gov/Gas_Pipeline_Safety/I1102016_Investigation_Into_PG_and_E_Pipeline_Re
_Redacted_DOC_110710372/Chapter_6C/P3-27419.pdf

Lise H. Jordan | Attorney | Pacific Gas and Electric Company

415.973.6965 office

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta |. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov}
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 5:08 PM

To:|Redacted

Cc: Doll, Laura; Jordan, Lise (Law); Lee, Dennis M.

Subject: RE: Bechtel Seismic Report

Hi,

Thank you for helping out for this. We are trying to figure out how to get this file to somebody
externally who has requested it. | understand that this file is public, since it was part of a
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record in a proceeding and has been redacted. Can you confirm that it would be ok for us to

post it online and send the requesting party a public link?

Thanks,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability
Safety and Enforcement Division
California Public Utilities Commission
Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From:|Redacted

Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 12:04 PM
To: Lee, Dennis M.

Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta |.

Subject: Bechtel Seismic Report

You have received 1 file

Use the seoue inks below o downloag

QUESTION 3758: As discussed over the phone, 'm looking for a copy of a report titled, Seismic

Hazards of Gas Transmission Mains 101, 109, and 132. | believe it was performed by Bechiel in 1992,

Please provide a copy as soon as you can.

RESPONSE 3758: The "Seismic Hazards Evaluation of Gas Transmission Mains 101, 109, and 132”7
was prepared in June 1991 by PG&E's Geosciences Department, and was included in PG&E's filing in
the Records Ol as document “P3-27419.pdf” PG&E has uploaded this document (P3-27419.pdf) to the
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CPUC secure ftp site.

Download Files

Avallable until: 15 March 2013

Download File: P3-27419 pdf

42,054 54 KB

You have received attachment link(s) within this emall sent from CPUC Secure FTP Site. To retrieve the attachment(s), please

click on the link(s).
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